
REPORT- Veer Gatha Project-2 

The Ministry of Education, Department of School Education and Literacy is organizing the Veer Gatha 
Project-2 in honour of Gallantry Award Winners from 21st October to 10th November, 2022. 

 As part of the Veer Gatha Project, the students were asked to frame different projects on gallantry 
award winners. From the junior school, many children participated in the project and expressed their 
views in different art forms. The painting of Advik Sarkar, of Class 3E,who  participated in the Category 
– (Classes 3rd to 5th) has been shortlisted and sent to the Ministry of Education. 

 

 


